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A COVID-19 UPDATE FROM KEP'S PRESIDENT

During this difficult time, I want to give a huge thank you to our dedicated
team members for working hard to allow KEP to operate as an essential
business that our customers can count on. To everyone that is on the
frontlines of this pandemic – we deeply appreciate all you are doing for our
communities.
 
We extend our thoughts and prayers to all those who have been affected
and their families. KEP is doing everything we can to protect our team
members and our customers. We have enacted our emergency plan to
address COVID-19 and are following all precautions put out by the CDC and
state officials.
 
– Bob Oborn, KEP President
 

See previous newsletters and subscribe to stay up-to-date. |
www.kentelastomer.com/newsletter-archive/

Phone: 1-800-331-4762 | Fax: 330-673-1351 | www.kentelastomer.com

https://www.facebook.com/KentElastomerProducts/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kentelastomer
https://www.linkedin.com/company/kent-elastomer-products-inc/
https://www.kentelastomer.com/
https://www.bbb.org/us/oh/kent/profile/latex/kent-elastomer-products-inc-0272-90010994
http://www.kentelastomer.com/newsletter-archive/
https://www.kentelastomer.com/

